

From: "Andrew J. Daemi" <adaemi@home.com>

To: <sam@advantagetech.com> Subject: Hi From Toronto!!!

Date: Fri, 4 Feb 2000 10:09:31 -0500

Organization: AJ Inc.

X-Mailer: Microsoft Outlook Express 5.00.2314.1300

## Dear Sam:

This is Andrew Daemi who used to work at Pipetronix LTD now called PII Canada. I attended your career workshop this past December in Toronto. Do you remember me now?! I hope so.

I am happy to tell you that I got a job offer with another company here in Toronto and I will start working for them this monday, February 7th. Actually, they wanted me to start on wednesday (Feb. 2nd), but I told them that I want to take one week off.

It is a better company, better position, and definitely better salary!!! So, I am happy about the outcome.

I wanted to thank you for your help and all the advises that you gave us in your workshop. I must admit that I did not agree with all of them; however, I did agree with most of them! Overall, I thought your workshop was outstanding and well organized. I know that I benefited quite a bit from it. In particular, I really like your binder because it has not only great deal of useful information and samples, but also it is well organized and easy to access needed information.

I thought I better drop few lines to you to show my appreciation for all your efforts. I wish you all the best.

Regards, Andrew Daemi Andrew Daemi, M.Sc. – M.E.

Formerly Mechanical Designer

Formerly Mechanical Designer

Formerly Mechanical P.I.I. (Canada) Ltd.

Formerly Mechanical Ontario

Concord, Ontario

Concord, Ontario

From: "Andrew J. Daemi" <adaemi@home.com>

To: <peter@advantagetech.com> Subject: Hi From Toronto!!!

Date: Fri, 4 Feb 2000 10:23:41 -0500

Organization: AJ Inc.

X-Mailer: Microsoft Outlook Express 5.00.2314.1300

## Dear Peter:

This is Andrew Daemi who used to work for Pipetronix. I am happy to tell you that I got a job offer recently and I am going to start to work this monday, February 7th. Considering my last day with Pipetronix was January 31st, I was not unemployed for too long which is great! Actually, they wanted me to start working for them wednesday (Feb. 2nd) but I told them that I want this week off.

I wanted to thank you for all the help you gave me regarding rearrangement of my resume. Your inputs were very valuable to me.

I just thought to drop few lines to show my appreciation for all your efforts. I wish you all the best.

Regards, Andrew Daemi